
 
 
 
 
 

 

LECONFIELD PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Arram Road, Leconfield, East Yorkshire, HU17 7NP 

Tel: 01964 550303  Email: Leconfield.Primary@eastriding.gov.uk 

Headteacher Mrs K.A.Tracey 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

NEWSLETTER  Friday 21st March 2025 

Dates for Your Diary 
25.3.25 Ash & Oak Beach Trip 
WC 31.3.25 Month of the Military Child 
1.4.25 1.30pm Easter Craft Afternoon 
2.4.25 Chestnut Class Trip Hornsea 

Museum 
4.4.25 Easter Egg Competition   
4.4.25 School Closes Easter 
22.4.25 School Opens Summer 1 
25.4.25 Non Uniform Day – Purple Up 
WC 12.5.25 KS2 SATs 
23.5.25 School Closes Half Term 
2.6.25 School Closed – Training Day 
3.6.25 School Opens Summer 2 
4.6.25 School Nurse Visit Y6 (puberty) & 

Y5 Girls 
23.6.25 1.30pm KS2 Sports Day 
25.6.24 1.30pm Infants Sports Day 
8.7.25 1.30pm KS2 End of Year 

Production 
9.7.25 6.00pm KS2 End of Year 

Production 
11.7.25 3.30-5.30 Summer Fair 
21.7.25 2.00pm Y6 Leavers Assembly 
21.7.25 School Closes End of Year 

More dates to follow…watch this space… 

Attendance 
Whole School: 96% 
Willow Class had the highest attendance of 
100%! 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
 

Healthy Minds Project  
This week the Humber Mental Health Team was in school again working 
with all Year Groups in Key Stage 2. The theme for these sessions was 
"Take Notice," a fundamental aspect of our ongoing mental health work. 
The sessions encouraged children to pay attention to various elements 
within themselves, their peers, and the surrounding environment. This 
initiative is designed to foster mindfulness and promote emotional 
wellbeing, both of which are crucial in today’s fast-paced world. 
I am pleased to report that the children engaged exceptionally well 
during the sessions. Their enthusiasm was palpable, as they asked 
insightful questions and actively participated in discussions. It was 
wonderful to see their curiosity and willingness to learn about the 
importance of being present and aware of their thoughts and feelings. 
This work is incredibly significant, not only in enhancing the children's 
understanding of mental health but also in nurturing a supportive 
community within our school. We look forward to continuing these 
valuable discussions and initiatives in the future, promoting a healthy 
mindset for all our pupils.  The next workshops are in May and the theme 
is ‘Keep Learning All Day’. 
 

Easter Competition 
As we welcome the vibrant season of spring, we are excited to announce 
our upcoming Easter Egg Decoration Competition! This delightful event 
invites children to showcase their creativity and artistic flair by 
decorating a hard-boiled egg. There is no specific theme, allowing each 
child to let their imagination run wild and contribute a unique entry. 
We encourage all children to bring their beautifully adorned eggs to 
school on Friday, 4th April. There will be a special prize awarded for the 
best decorated egg in each class. This is a wonderful opportunity for 
children to embrace the festive spirit of Easter while engaging in a fun 
and enriching activity. 
We look forward to seeing an array of imaginative designs that embody 
the joy of the season. Thank you for your continued support, and let the 
creativity begin! 
 

Admin Update 
As you know, Mrs Murrey will be retiring at Easter after dedicating many 
years of exceptional service to our school community. We are all 
incredibly grateful for her contributions and wish her the very best in this 
new chapter of her life. 
I am delighted to announce that Mrs Gibson has been appointed as her 
successor. In the coming weeks, Mrs Gibson will be dropping into school 
to ensure a seamless handover, commencing her duties before the end 
of term. This transition period will allow her to gain valuable insights into 
our school’s ethos and operations. 
Mrs Gibson is genuinely looking forward to meeting everyone, and I have 
no doubt that she will receive a warm welcome from all of you. Mrs 
Gibson has big shoes to fill so let us extend our hospitality and support as 
she embarks on this exciting journey with us. 
 

Katie Tracey (Mrs), Headteacher. 
Thank you for your support. Have a lovely weekend. 
 

Charity Help! 
 

SSAFA, the Armed Forces charity, is our 
chosen charity this term. Their vital work in 
supporting those who have served in our 
armed forces is of paramount importance, 
and we are keen to contribute to their 
endeavours. 
 

Regrettably, our usual contact at SSAFA 
has not responded to our attempts to 
reach out. Therefore, we kindly ask if 
anyone in our community has a reliable 
contact or knows how we might establish 
communication with SSAFA. Your 
assistance would be greatly appreciated. 
 

Should you have any suggestions or 
contacts, please do not hesitate to  
contact the school  
office.  
 

Thank you! 
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